
 

 

 

Invitation Letter: Final conference of transnational 2014-2020 programmes –  
Transnational cooperation in BiH under the spotlight 

 

Sarajevo, 10 May 2023 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to attend the Final Conference of 2014-2020 Interreg Transnational 

Programmes - Transnational Cooperation in Bosnia and Herzegovina Under the Spotlight. The 

conference will be held in Sarajevo on 13 June 2023 and will bring together representatives of partner 

institutions and organisations, management authorities and joint secretariats of transnational 

programmes, the EU Delegation, relevant ministries, the civil sector and the media. 

Given that the 2024-2020 financing perspective is coming to an end, and the new 2021-2027 

perspective has just begun, the time has come to showcase the results that transnational cooperation 

has produced, as well as to present the possibilities the new programme phase is offering. Within 

three Interreg 2014-2020 programmes (ADRION, DANUBE and MED), a total of 119 projects were 

financed and implemented in BiH. What are the lessons learned and good practices, what is the 

added value of participation of BiH partners in transnational projects, how to ensure the 

sustainability of project results, and how to make the participation of BiH beneficiaries even more 

noteworthy in the 2021-2027 programme phase - these are some of the questions that will be in the 

focus of the conference. 

The draft agenda is attached to this invitation letter. Please note that the registration of participants 

is obligatory and can be done via the link REGISTRATION.  

We are looking forward to seeing you,  
 
 

Team of National Contact Points of transnational programmes in Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 

https://forms.gle/4rSFDB1cEW2YvPvUA

